Michigan Regional Council of Carpenters « U.B.C.J.A.

September 8, 2016

Doug Lloyd
5913 Walters Way
Lansing, M1 48917

Dear Mr. Lloyd,

Congratulations! I am happy to inform you that you have received the endorsement of the Michigan
Regional Council of Carpenters and Millwrights for the 2016 election cycle.

The hard-working men and women of the MRCC only endorse the best candidates who will stand up for
them and other working families in the state of Michigan. We are proud to be on your team.

Good luck to you,
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Lisa Canada

Political and Legislative Director
Michigan Regional Council of Carpenters and Millwrights
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